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7th January 2021 
 
Dear St James Church, 
 

Where do we begin to say thank you? You have provided an amazing amount of support for Bexley 
Women’s Aid and we were overwhelmed by the support that we received from you. 
With your help we were able to provide a special Christmas hamper for all the families, and gifts for every 
woman and child who uses our services. 
We could not have done this without support from yourselves and the community. 
 

On behalf of the staff, children and residents we would like to say a huge thank you for your extremely 
kind donations and support to our services. The support we got from you at Christmas was unbelievable 
and so generous; it really did help to make a magical Christmas for the women and children.  
 

When women and children come to the refuge, they are fleeing often horrendous domestic abuse. They 
may have to leave quickly with very few belongings. The donations we receive throughout the year are 
very important to us and with your help we can continue to offer our much needed services to women and 
children in the refuge and to the women and children in the community who we support.  
 

Your gifts have played a significant role in the services that we provide at Bexley Women’s Aid and we 
greatly appreciate your support.   
Once again thank you for your generosity. We truly appreciate your help and wish 
you a very happy and healthy 2021.   

“I cannot thank the 

community enough for what 

they have so kindly and 

generously given to us, the 

hamper was amazing” 

“I did not dream I would be able to give 

my children presents this Christmas, I am 

overwhelmed by the generosity of people.” 

“Such kindness and thoughtfulness of strangers 

to give so much, it has restored my faith in people 

and made Christmas magical for my children for 

the first time in years!” 

“I didn’t know what to say 

when I was given the gifts 

for my children. I was 

absolutely blown away and 

just started to cry!” 

“Thanks very much 

for all the support on 

me and my children 

bless you for all the 

lovely gifts and food. 

It made my children 

so happy as we were 

struggling a lot!” 


